
 

Remember Right Said Fred and their wildly popular song "I'm Too Sexy"? 
They've been excellent on COVID and they just sent along this rather 
suspicious series of Tweets: 

  

 

Meanwhile, the U.S., after praising Israel's vaccination work, is now 
discouraging travel there. Do exactly as they do...but it's too dangerous to 
travel there! Ha, got it! 
 
At the same time, Sweden is going on two weeks of zero COVID deaths 
despite a mere 37% vaccination rate and the lowest mask compliance on 
the continent. Think maybe the situation is less cartoonish than the CDC 
would have us believe? 

 


